Meeting of the Board of Zoning Appeals

June 4, 2024 6:00pm Town Hall



Those Participating: Board Members Colleen Clift, Dennis Rankin, Sharon Pennington, and Town Administrator Taylor Brandon

The list of people attending is attached.

1. Brandon called the meeting to order.

5. Brandon adjourned the meeting.

- 2. Brandon stated the meeting was about re-zoning Parcel 092I A 009.00 owned by Peggy Burrow from R-1 (Low Density Residential) to C-2 (Commercial Highway) to place a tower of less than 200 feet for Verizon.
- 3. Brandon asked his Administrative Assistant, Beth Vick, the date and names of the people mailed the letter of notification. All but one person stated they received the letter. Brandon asked Vick if the owner of the property at 415 North Main Street (Dollar General) was mailed a letter. Vick stated no because the parcel was not within 750 feet of the tower.
- 4. Brandon stated he felt Dollar General should have received notification. He stated he will research further, send new notifications, and schedule a different date for the meeting.

Town Administrator	7/. 121	
layor Hundon	Date 7/10/24	
Town Administrator		